
 

   

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2020-007 

Date:  Jan. 27, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer, District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff  

From:  Vijay Setlur, Manager, Marketing and Partnerships 

Subject:  OSCAR Support Sessions – 2020 Ontario Soccer Summit 

 
In keeping with the aim of the 2020 Ontario Soccer Summit to Discover, Develop, Excel, Ontario 
Soccer, in partnership with SportsEngine, is pleased to offer free support sessions for the Ontario 
Soccer Club & Academy Registry (OSCAR) platform. 
 
SportsEngine support specialists will be on site to provide one-on-one assistance to Club, ORA and 
District administrators seeking to raise their proficiency with OSCAR. Sessions will occur in the 
SportsEngine Help Hub on Saturday, Feb. 22, from 10:30 a.m. to 4 p.m., with the possibility of 
additional support on Sunday, Feb. 23, based on demand. 
 
Only registered Ontario Soccer Summit attendees can sign up for the sessions, so take advantage 
of this opportunity and purchase your tickets today on OntarioSoccer.net.  Prices will increase on 
Jan. 30. 
 
Session appointments are limited and available for advance booking on a first-come first-serve 
basis. To reserve your place, please visit this website. Upon successful registration, participants 
will receive via e-mail a confirmation of the session time and other important information. 
 
Ontario Soccer and SportsEngine are committed to the development and success of its Clubs, 
ORAs and District Associations.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Patty Forbes, Director, Administration, at or 905 
264 9390 x237. 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/summittickets
https://calendly.com/avram-doomchin/ossummit?month=2020-02&date=2020-02-22.
mailto:pforbes@ontariosoccer.net

